
 

Find Spirituality in Nature and Help Our Planet 

Our climate is changing.  Weather related disasters abound.  

International efforts to mitigate adverse impacts seem meager.   

Is there hope for our besieged planet?  Is there hope for 

creation?  

“Hope frees us from the need to predict the future and allows 

us to live in the present, with deep trust that God will never 

leave us alone.”  -Henri Nouwen 

On Saturday, September 27, from 11 – 1 PM, at the Paul Smith’s 

Visitor Interpretive Center, the Faith and Ecology group will 

present Spirituality in nature: an opportunity to connect with 

nature and discuss ways to protect our planet.   

The program is free.  Simple autumn snacks will be offered.   

For information, contact Tom Kalinowski / 518 8911876 / email: 

kalinowski@roadrunner.com 


